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14th July 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers and Year 10 Students 

 

Re: Year 10 GCSE RS Results 

 

I am writing to inform you of the arrangements for the release of the GCSE RS results for our 

current Year 10 students. 

 

GCSE results day takes place on Thursday 20th August 2020. Usually Year 10 students are able 

to collect their results in person from the school hall. However, due to the current limitations 

on the number of people we can have on the school site prior to September, we have 

decided that Year 10 GCSE RS results will be communicated to students electronically this 

year. 

 

Students will be sent a document with their individual result to their SGHS school e-mail 

account at 9am on Thursday 20th August 2020. 

 

In the event that any student is unhappy with their awarded grade Ofqual have confirmed 

that students will have an opportunity to sit an examination in November 2020. We will be 

providing further information at the start of the autumn term for any students who may wish 

to do this. 

 

We are sorry we are not able to issue results in person to our Year 10 students this year but 

look forward to celebrating their success with them at the start of the new academic year. 

 

Best wishes 

 

 
Mr Mark Turner 

Head of Academy 

 

 

 


